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March 27, 2023 

Via Web Filing 

 

 

 

Mr. Morris Woodruff, Executive Secretary 

Missouri Public Service Commission 

200 Madison Street 

Suite 500 

Jefferson City, MO 65101 

 

RE: Lingo Telecom, LLC d/b/a Lingo 

 Amended Notice of Company Name Change to Change Fictitious Name 

Case Nos:  CN-2023-0262, XN-2023-0263, and DN-2023-0264 

 

Dear Mr. Woodruff: 

 

This letter is submitted on behalf of Lingo Telecom, LLC d/b/a Lingo (“Company”) to amend the filing 

submitted to the Missouri Public Service Commission (“Commission”) on February 14, 2023 to reflect a  

change in the Company’s fictitious name from Lingo to Bullseye. The Company requests cancellation of 

the use of the fictitious name of Lingo and updating the Company name in all Commission records as 

Lingo Telecom, LLC d/b/a Bullseye. 

 

Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to the attention of Suzanne Pagana 

at 407-740-3012 or via email to spagana@inteserra.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ Carey Roesel 

 

Carey Roesel 

Consultant 

 

cc: Office of Public Counsel 

A. Valencia – Lingo (via E-mail) 

tms:  MOx2301a 

CR/sp 

 

 

 


